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Christ Church Rectory 

Dover, Del. 

My dear Miss Bissell, 

I have been very negligent in sending back this receipt. I received it with the stamps on 

Thursday, + expected to retrieve it + attend to the stamps immediately but have been too ill to 

attend to anything. I hope I have not inconvenienced you by this delay. 

Have you any more posters you could send us. I find those who had them last year have 

not kept them, + I do think there should be one wherever the stamps are for sale. 

We are very anxious to have you speak to the Century Club women on the subject of 

Social Service + Child Labor some Wednesday afternoon. Do you think  
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you could give us the third Thursday Wednesday in January? We'd like very much to know soon, 

as Mrs. Ridgely, who is Programme Chairman, is arranging to have the programmes printed. 

I shall be very grateful for any suggestions in regards to our programme on Social 

Service Day, when we are looking forward to having you with us. I have been a Club woman 

such a very short time, do not feel at all capable of filling this office recently assigned me, and 

must say, I feel “shaky.” 

Hoping to hear you will come to us on the Wednesday mentioned, or any time that may 

suit you if that does not, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

Ann Hunstead 

 

Dec. 3rd, 1908 

 
1 This letter was written on the same side of the sheet, separated only by a vertical fold. The page numbers here 
represent the divide of that fold. 


